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         Monday 28 June 2021 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Today we have had the very sad task of informing the children of the sudden death of Mrs 
Tricia Lovell, one of our parents and one of our colleagues.  
 
Her sudden death, following a tragic accident, has come as a huge shock to our whole school 
community and she will be greatly missed by everyone in the school.  May she rest in peace.  
 
When someone dies there can be many feelings of sadness and confusion, which are all 
normal.  The staff have been on hand today and will be tomorrow to help support the pupils 
and answer any questions.   
 
For those who would like further support there is a very useful website called “Winston’s Wish” 
or you could use ‘At a Loss’ or ‘Holding on Letting go’,  which people mourning the death of 
someone close can access. 
 
Our deepest sympathy goes out to Samuel, Alice and Tricia’s family and friends at this very 
sad time for them all. 
 

With condolences, 

Mr Iain Witts and all School Staff 

 

https://www.winstonswish.org/
https://www.ataloss.org/
https://holdingonlettinggo.org.uk/

